
On Friday, March 8, 2019 5:02 PM, MENZA Candice <candice.menza@state.or.us> wrote: 

 

Good afternoon,  

Please see the email below from JP Batmale regarding UM 2000.  This email is being sent 

to UM 2000, UM 2001 and the PURPA Implementation email list.  If you would like to be 

added to the service list for UM 2000, please email me back at 

candice.menza@state.or.us  or you can call me at (503)378-6607.   

Thank you, 

Candice Menza   
  

To all Parties: 

Staff would like to announce an initial schedule for UM 2000.  These dates are adjusted from the 

Staff’s initial memo presented at the February 14 Public Meeting.  Staff is planning two 

workshops between now and mid-May.  The first workshop will be on Friday, April 5th from 9 

am to noon in Portland at the offices of Energy Trust, 421 SW Oak St #300, Portland, OR 97204. 

  

To facilitate the discussion at the first workshop, Staff will be posting questions next week on 

March 15 for stakeholders to consider. Responses to these questions should be sent to the UM 

2000 docket by no later than March 29. The questions and responses will be discussed at the 

initial workshop and will serve as the basis for a white paper proposing the scope of the UM 

2000 PURPA implementation investigation.   

  

Following that, in early May, there will also be a Commissioner workshop to discuss progress on 

the UM 2000 investigation. Details and a meeting agenda will be sent in early April.  In 

summary, the relevant dates to note are: 

  March 15: Staff to post questions for Stakeholders. 

  March 29: Stakeholders to provide responses. 

  April 5: Workshop to discuss responses, and scope of investigation. 

  May 7 (tentative): Commission Workshop in Salem. 

  

Thank you for your interest and participation. We look forward to your responses to the 

questions for the first workshop and seeing you on April 5th.  

  

Best,  

  

  

JP Batmale 

Division Administrator 

Energy Resource & Planning Division  

Oregon Public Utility Commission  

503.378.5942 (Desk) 

503.551.9926 (Mobile) 
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